Kia ora tatou, hello everyone,
Week 6 and the time is upon us for our annual hosting of cross country. There is no doubt that these last
weeks of Term 2 are going to busy!

School Cross Country
The afternoon air on Friday 1st June was filled with enthusiasm, perseverance and satisfaction as our
students experienced woodlands, open country, hills and flatground for their school cross country.

It was with no doubt that the elixir for this this event was the parents, grandparents, great grandparents,
whanau and friends that were on the sideline supporting our runners. How lucky are we!







